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          4th February 2020 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

Building update 

 

I am delighted to be able to update on the long overdue renovation project at Oasis 

Academy Clarksfield. After a series of complex meetings I can now confirm that the 

builders, Mathiesons, have been awarded the contract and preliminary work will 

commence on site week beginning Monday 17th February (half term holiday).  

 

I expect initial surveys to be completed throughout the building during the week and 

preparations to the site by the builders. 

 

Phases 1, 2 and 3 are due to be completed before September 2020. These phases will 

incorporate all the downstairs classrooms, new outdoor areas for Early Years and a new 

entrance and offices.  

 

Due to the complex nature of how the project is funded there may be changes to 

schedules as works progress. 

 

We are fortunate to have the expertise of Oasis Community Learning staff to support us 

with the renovations. I must stress that the safety and wellbeing of our children is 

paramount and as such strict restrictions and regulations are in place to ensure they are 

affected as little as possible by the works. 

 

As the project progresses we will be making weekly updates available on Twitter, 

Facebook and the school website so you can follow the progress. 

 

This work has been desperately needed for a very long time and I’m excited to see the 

progress. This will result in an outstanding facility for our children and wider community. 

 

 

Kindest regards 

 

 

N Fowler 

 

 
 

Interim Principal 


